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To,

Robbie Fret
AIT College
Iowa

September 20, 2011
Dear Robbie,
I hope you are doing well and adjusting well in your new hostel. I am thrilled to announce that your sister Martha has secured 1st position in the Pre-medical Test 2011. 
These results will help her secure a seat in the top medical colleges of the country. 
Your sister’s result should serve as an inspiration to you and I hope you study well and get good marks in your exams too. Do take care of yourself. 

Yours truly,

Michelle
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